Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities

‘Helping people to live, learn and work in our community’

Update on Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities

Due to the Coronavirus and based on guidance from our Health
Departments, the Franklin County Board is doing all we can to prevent
the spread of the virus.

Offices will remain open during normal working hours. Some staff will
be permitted to work remotely or with flexible Schedules, practicing
social distancing. Below is a link to an excellent article in today's
paper about social distancing.

Until further notice, we prefer that business and communications is
handled over the telephone or through email to limit visitors to our
buildings. The latest updates on the COVID-19 virus can be found on
our website at www.fcbdd.org

Thank you for your cooperation.

https://www.dispatch.com/opinion/20200317/column-case-for-social-distancing-and-why-it-works
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